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NRS to Support Earthquake Relief in Noto Peninsula  

 

We would like to extend our deepest sympathies to all those who were affected by the devastating 

earthquake that occurred on January 1st of this year in Noto Peninsula. 

 

NRS GROUP has donated JPY 5,000,000 as relief aid to Ishikawa Prefecture. Additionally, the company 

initiated a matching donation program, matching contributions from its employees. In total, through 

this matching donation program, we contributed JPY 1,784,000 to Ishikawa Prefecture. 

 

Furthermore, we are conducting on-site investigations and preparations to advance water supply 

support using Intermediate Bulk Containers (IBC) in the disaster-affected areas. 

 

We sincerely pray for the earliest recovery of the disaster-affected areas. 
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